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Come eat, drink and be merry at SVI’s eighth annual wine-tasting!

Wine in the Woods is a FUNdraising event for SVI members only.  A tax-deductible  
donation for the wine-tasting event is requested.  We suggest a $25 per person,  
$40 per pair, donation or more.  If you are not a member, but would like to attend,  
please plan to become a member at the door.

The wine-tasting showcases homemade, regional and organic wines  
accompanied by vegan and vegetarian hors d’ouvres.  

In keeping with our vision of sustainability, we ask tasters to bring their own glasses.   
OR, you can purchase a hand-blown wine goblet created by Chattanooga artisan  
and former SVI board member, Prentice Hicks. 

We encourage folks to spend the night.  If you choose to do so, you need to bring  
a tent, flashlight and bedding.  No pets, please.

Please let us know if you are able to join us  *  (423) 949-5922  *  www.svionline.org

  Sequatchie Valley Institute is a nonprofit organization 
   whose mission is to offer society an opportunity to experience   
  and learn about living in harmony with nature by providing:
l education, art and research opportunities, land conservation & restoration
l a dynamic model residence and learning center
l a vision for attaining a sustainable future


